
 
Dear parent, 
 
 
As you may have already realised there was a clerical error in the letter we sent home with your child yesterday, 
meaning that the code was incorrect and would not allow you register.  
 
A huge thank you to all the parents who brought this to our attention. We apologise for the error and any 
inconvenience caused. Please disregard that code but retain the letter for your information. 
 
By now you should have received an email from SIMS with sign up instructions and a valid code. Please check your 
junk mail in case it has gone straight into there. 
 
Follow the instructions and code included in the email in order to register and feel free to consult our website if you 
need any further assistance: www.allsaintscc.org.uk/simsparentapp 
 
Do not reply directly to this email, instead if you have a question regarding the SIMS Parent App you can contact us 
on admin@allsaintscc.org.uk 
 
All general enquiries should be made to info@allsaintscc.org.uk  
 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
All Saints Catholic College 
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